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MT!ONAL SECURITY COUNCIL.* \
WASHINGTON

January 27 s 1948

Dear Mr. Dulles:

_ I wish to express the appreciation of the
National Security Council for your willingness to serve
as Chairman of the survey group which we discussed last
week.

Mr. Mathias F. Correa has also agreed to
serve on the group but the third member, Mr, William H.
Jackson, has not yet defim.tely indicated hig avail-
ability.

As soon as we hear from Mr. Jackson I will
communicate with you about further arrangements.

With best personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

. Executive Secretary

Allen W, Dulles, Esq.
L8 Wall Street
New York 5, N. Y.
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